
Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

Spare P.E Kit 

In school, we keep spare clothes and P.E kit items for when 

children have had a toilet accident or for when they may 

have fallen in mud etc. If this happens then we change the 

children into these spare clothes and they go home. Over 

the last few months, our spare clothes that have gone 

home have not been returned and so we now have no 

spare items to give to children who need them. If you have 

any of our items, please could you wash them and return 

them to us. Also, if you have any of the following items that 

you could donate to us, we would be very happy to receive 

them. Thank you. We need: 

 Spare P.E kit, dark leggings and dark jogging bottoms 

 Plimsols, girls socks and tights (smaller sizes)  

 Girls & boys pants (ages 4-5, 5-6, 6-7, 7-8, & 8-9) 

It’s been a busy time already this half term with lots 

of exciting activities taking place. Last week, the 

children really enjoyed Book Week and loved 

exploring their class texts. There were so many 

highlights but one of the impacts has been that many 

of the children have been inspired to buy their own 

copy of the text studied and to read further books in 

that series or similar genres. Inspiring readers and 

promoting a love of reading is something that we feel 

passionate about. Thank you for supporting your 

child. Here are some photos from the week.  
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Parents Consultation Evenings 

Thank you to all of you who came to the parent 

consultation evenings this week. It was great to be able 

to be face to face and share the children’s progress with 

you. If you were unable to make an appointment then 

please talk to the class teacher to see if an alternative 

time or phone call can be mutually agreed. Thank you.  
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FoBs Mother’s Day Present Room 

On Thursday 24th  March, the Friends will be holding a 

present room for Mother’s day. Gifts are £3 each and there 

will be a range of items including plants, flowers, 

chocolates and candles. They will provide a blank tag for 

your child to write on which can be written on, on the day, 

or taken home to write with a parent or carer. All funds 

raised will go towards an end of year treat for the children.  

If you would like your child to choose a gift/s, please select 

the quantity and make payment via Parentmail by Monday 

14th March. Thank you for your support.  

Important Dates Coming Up                                                 

18th March: Red Nose Day  - Non-uniform day for a £1     

8th April: Last Day of Term                                                  

11th April - 22nd April: Easter Holidays                             

25th April: Back to School .                                                  

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose day is 18th March so if you want to be involved, 

please donate your £1 and wear your own red clothes and/

or a red nose for the day. Thank you.  


